Minutes of the Third Meeting of
Town Council of Fountain Lake, Arkansas
April 3, 2000

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM by Mayor Roy Hickman, The invocation was given
by Willard Ragsdale. Roll was called. A quorum was found to be in attendance. Minutes from the
previous meeting were read and approved as read. The treasurer gave the financial report.

Roy reported that he had been contacted by the Census Bureau with questions concerning the
population of Fountain Lake. He referred the Bureau to Hot Springs Clerk, Nancy Johnson.

A bill for $657.50 from B & F Engineering, Inc. for mapping services of the Fountain Lake area

was presented. Robbie Dugan moved that the bill be paid. It was seconded and passed
unanimously.

The need for an additional fundraiser was discussed. No specific action was set up at this time,
but the consensus was that we should have one in the upcoming months.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30




